From: Jeffrey Delapena

To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; dadkullal2@gmail.com
Cc: Oliver Orjiako; Jose Alvarez; Bart Catching
Subject: RE: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2024 7:51:07 AM

Good day, Donald,

Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed Surface Mining Overlay for the referenced
parcels on Deer Drive in Yacolt. | have forwarded these to staff and will enter your comments into
the Comprehensive Plan Index of Record.

Regards,

Jeff Delapena

From: Clark County <webteam@clark.wa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 9:04 PM

To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

[-<]

Submitted on Wed, 10/09/2024 - 9:03 PM

First Name
Donald

Last Name
Kulla

Email Address
dadkullal2@gmail.com

Phone Number
360-686-3526

Address
30706 NE Deer Drive
Yacolt, Washington. 98675
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Message Subject
Opposition to Mining Overlay on Deer Drive

Parcel Number
247859000, 247858000, 247860000, and 247849000

Comments

I am in oppposition to adding a surface mining overlay to parcels 247859000, 247858000,
247860000, and 247849000. These parcels border me on my north and east property lines. Mining
here would completely destroy my quality of life with noise, dust, and truck traffic within 100’ of
my house. Please take this into consideration. Thank you.

Sincerely, Don Kulla
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